s your light on? It's the law.

State law requires bicyclists to use a front light and rear reflector at night. Creating awareness
and increasing bicycle light usage is a top priority for Clark County. The local bicycle advocacy
organization, Bike Clark County, and the Clark Communities Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory
Committee are working together to implement the Lights on Bikes Campaign in Clark County.

We are distributing front and rear lights to those who need them at several community events.
With the help of Kaiser Permanente, Bike Clark County, and Vancouver Bike Club we have raised
$1500 toward this campaign. Help us buy more lights! Show your support and make a tax
deductible donation through Bike Clark County. For more information visit: bikeclarkcounty.org
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Education. Advocacy. Adventure.

The BPAC logo was designed by Jordan Heup-Vidinha, student at Clark College. The photo was provided by Jo Fiddler, avid cyclist and teacher.



